




6 November 2020

Our Ref: HP7958


Dear Parents/Carers
 
We are delighted to see so many children returning fit and well after the break. Thank you so much for keeping us informed of children and families that have had to isolate over the holidays or who are currently isolating; we look forward to seeing those children back in school soon.
 
We are aware as a school, sometimes it is hard to socially distance at the gates and outside of classes. We have quite a lot of parents who have underlying health conditions that are not obvious, but still have to go about their daily lives including dropping their children off at school.  We really want to try and keep everyone in our school community as safe as possible and ask that parents/carers who are able to wear face masks do so when dropping off and picking up their children in order to protect everyone. 
 
We cannot insist that people wear masks, but hope that people feel happy to do this to protect others.  We also understand that some parents and carers have health conditions which mean they cannot wear face coverings.  We ask that people do not make judgements of people who are either wearing masks or not.  People will always have their own reasons for making the choices they do and we ask that people respect this.  If you can wear a mask, please do so to help reduce the spread of the virus and hopefully help to keep the children in school for longer.
 
Thank you in advance for your support.
 
Kind Regards



Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
Email: head@hardwick.derby.sch.uk
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